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Minutes of the Friends of CBA Meeting 
Held on 10th February 2014 at  

Corby Business Academy 
at 6:00 pm 

 
Present: Leanne McMullan, Anne-Marie Betts, Joanne Willson  
  
 
School Representative – Andrea Callender (ANCL) Bernie Smith (BESM), 
 
Apologies: None 
                                                                        Action 

1. Introductions  
Welcome new members  

No actions needed 

2. Matters arising from last meeting 
 

We discussed the success of the Christmas raffle raising 
approx £150. However, we need to have more raffle prizes 
as we no longer have any suitable prizes.  Friends of CBA 
have said that they will start to contact local businesses for 
prizes. 

Friends of CBA 
Mr Henrys has confirmed that 
this can take place. 
Easter eggs need to be 
purchased and event needs to 
be promoted. 

3. Events 
 
We won’t to raise more money by running an Easter Egg 
event before the end of term.  We would like to either sell 
raffle tickets to win a large egg or how many eggs in a jar 
activity and we would sell the tickets during break and 
lunchtimes.   
 
Due to the success of the cricket tournament in the summer 
we would like to host the event again and have a number of 
other activities run at the same time.  The suggested dates 
are the 29th June 2014 or 6th July 2014.  We will confirm 
dates with Howard as we do not want to clash with other 
cricket fixtures on at the same time. 

ANCL to speak to Mr Henrys to 
confirm this can take place.  This 
has now been confirmed. 
 
Confirm cricket dates with 
Howard and Jordan. 
 
 

Next Meeting 
The next meeting will be held on Monday 19th May 2014 at 6.00pm 

 

 


